PRESS STATEMENT 
KEMRI & NCC Sign a Memorandum of Understanding and a Service Legal Agreement for Testing Food Handlers In Nairobi County at 13th March, 2015.

The Governor of Nairobi City County, Dr. Evans Kidero and Director KEMRI, 
Prof. Solomon Mpoke have this morning, 13th March, 2015 signed a Memorandum of Understanding and a Service Legal Agreement for Testing Food Handlers that will allow the two institutions to collaborate in the promotion of public health research and improve public health services and quality health for the people of Nairobi City County.
The MoU covers areas of collaboration mainly in the research, capacity building and service delivery. In research, the initial focus will be in the epidemiology of communicable and non communicable diseases including modifiable and re-emerging health conditions while in service delivery. 
“I am more than confident that KEMRI has the capacity to facilitate the Nairobi County Health Department’s surveillance on health among food handlers as well and to deliver on this assignment that is critical for the people of Nairobi County” Dr. Kidero said during the signing of the agreement.

The focus of the MoU is to strengthen disease surveillance for food contamination as well as medical examination for food handlers. The Service Legal Agreement in particular addresses these collaboration of medical examination of food handlers. 
More…

“This MoU commits us to work together more closely towards our common goal, of providing quality and efficient public health services to the entire City County” Prof. Mpoke said
KEMRI is a government institution with highly qualified and registered medical doctors that have many years of experience both in clinical and research practice. 
As such, they are able to utilize both their service and research expertise for the optimal attainment of the County’s health objectives. 
In addition, KEMRI has established numerous modern medical laboratories (a minimum of two in each of its 12 centres across the country) with capacity to handle large volumes of bacteriological, parasitological, immunological as well as molecular investigations on regular basis. It has full time qualified and registered medical doctors, pharmacists, laboratory technologists, clinical officers and nurses as well as other support staff that can undertake most health related investigations. 
For More Information Contact: 
Davis MKOJI  on  0722 309719    and  James WODERA   0722 767682 from KEMRI and Director of Public Communication, Nairobi County, Ms. Beryl OKUNDI on 0737599180
